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Hillfield road

London

Nw6 1pz

23/05/2017  10:38:162017/1804/P OBJ Marco white I am extremely unhappy about the proposed planning application for a extension at 25 hillfield 

road nw6 1qd since the building work commenced in November 2016 it has been redicilous 

Their has been a huge amount of turmoil the mess that has spilled out onto the public wall 

way Their has not been sufficient or basic health and safety carried out I have also noticed 

that on many a occasion the builders have been starting work as early as 7am and leaving 

well past 5pm it is very inconsiderate
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